WINGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL Part of the West End Schools' Trust (WEST)

Telephone: 0191 2735466 / 2735842

Email: admin@wingrove.newcastle.sch.uk

X (Formerly Twitter): @WingrovePrimary

School Website:www.wingrove.newcastle.sch.ukTrust Website:www.westendschoolstrust.co.uk

Payment system: https://eduspot.co.uk (for password reset, please contact the school office)

4th February 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

This is an advance notice.

As you may already know, there are planned proposals to increase dinner money to £3.00 in April 2025. The Council Cabinet will discuss this on 17th February and then an agreement will be decided by 5th March, with the price increase to take effect from 7th April.

We will keep you updated, when we know more.

Thank you.

Wingrove Primary School